
 
 

 

 

 
 
15 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Year 13 Art Show information  
 
Firstly, huge congratulations to all our year 13 students taking fine art and photography A Level. They have 
worked hard and produced some amazing pieces this year. They also showed a high level of maturity during 
the three day exams and made the school proud.  
 
This year we will be holding the annual A Level fine art, photography and art GCSE show at the end of June 
2023 with the Private View evening on Wednesday 28 June 2023 from 4.00-7.00pm in the D block sports 
hall. A Level students are expected to come in and 
assist in curating and hanging the show and will be able 
to do this on Tuesday 20 and Thursday 22 June 2023, 
with a prompt 9.00am start in room F03. Students 
should email or come and speak to either myself or Ms 
Buckley to arrange when they will be onsite to put their 
work up.  
 
All students, parents/carers, friends and family are 
welcome to attend the private view, where there will 
also be a bar with snacks and refreshments.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 
sstirling@mysackville.co.uk. We look forward to seeing 
you there. 
 
 
Your sincerely 
 
Ms S Stirling    Ms H Buckley 
Curriculum Team Leader for Art Art Teacher  
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